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From: Bridy Evans [

Sent: 09 March 2020 13:04
To: licensing
Subject: Gilfach Goch rugby club moving to Evanstown.

Hi there | am a resident at Glannant road and have been here with my partner and daughter for close to 2
years. We live in a quiet street where there are a lot of families with children and also elderly. There’s
recently been talk about the Gilfach Goch rugby club moving from its current location (High Street) to
Evanstown Welfare park. | want to object against this from happening for more reasons than one. | take My
19 month old daughter to the council park regularly, along with my partner and her grandparents. | have a
cause for concern for the welfare of my child and the rest of the children in the street that if the rugby club
gets the permission to move from its current location to the Welfare park that the park itself will become a
dangerous place for kids to play. As much as the club says it will not allow people to take glasses outside
of the building. That can not be promised or guaranteed as it always happens no matter where you are,
Broken glass in a child friendly park will prevent my child from using it, or even worse could lead to my child
and other children to get hurt. The use of drugs today is rife! People litter their drugs as if they’re dropping
a chocolate wrapper. Again my worry is that a child (my child) would come across this. The noise levels
from the club again would also affect the street. My daughter could potentially be affected by the music,
people outside of the club shouting. And if any fights were to take place then that again would be another
disturbance. | was in the local rugby club 7/3/20 I'm not a regular at the club it was just a meet up place for
the people | went out with that night.

Many thanks

Bridy



